
 
PT MULTIPOLAR TECHNOLOGY TBK 

Domiciled in South Jakarta 
 (“the Company”) 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT of ADJOURNMENT of  

EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL MEETING of SHAREHOLDERS 
 

The Board of Directors of the Company hereby announce to the Shareholders that the 
Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders (the ‘Meeting’) cannot be held on Monday, 
18 April 2022, because there are additional requirements for compliance with applicable 
regulations based on the letter from the Financial Services Authority dated 14 April 2022, 
Number: S-541/PM.221/2022.  

 

Accordingly, the Meeting discusses the Agenda as announced through the Invitation to the 
Shareholders at the Company’s website (www.multipolar.com), the Indonesia Stock 
Exchange website and the PT Kustodian Sentral Efek Indonesia website 
(www.easy.ksei.co.id) on 24 March 2022, will be held on : 

 
Day/Date : Friday / 22 April 2022 
Time  : 10.00 WIB s/d selesai 
Place  : Kantor PT Multipolar Technology Tbk 

     Boulevard Gajah Mada No. 2025, Lippo CyberPark  
    Lippo Village, Tangerang, Banten 15811 

 
The Company also announced the adjournment of this Meeting through the the Company’s 
website (www.multipolar.com), the Indonesia Stock Exchange website and the PT Kustodian 
Sentral Efek Indonesia website (www.easy.ksei.co.id) 
 
 

Jakarta, 14 April 2022 
PT Multipolar Technology Tbk 

The Board of Directors  
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